
Dates To Remember 

May 
Wednesday  14 Excursion to Botanical Gardens - Kinder Yellow & Kinder Blue 
Friday  16 Assembly 2.00pm—Classes sharing work: PT, 6W, 6BG, 1F 
   Presenters: Maddi, Justin, Emma and Thomas 
 
Monday 19 School Cross Country 
Wednesday  21 SCA Meeting 7.30pm in the Staff Room-Everyone Welcome 
Monday 26 Excursion to Princes Park—Gr 3C & Gr 3HB 
 
Thursday 29 Excursion to Incat Museum—Gr 3C & Gr 3HB 
Friday  30 Assembly 2.00pm –Classes sharing work: 3C, 2T, 4P, 4H 
   Presenters: Nina, Michael, Imogen and Harry  
Saturday 31 SCA Fundraiser –Quiz Night 
 
 
 

June  
Monday 2 Swimming and Water Safety Program—Gr’s 3, 4 and 5 

   (Monday 2 June—Friday 13 June) 
Tuesday 10 Interschool Cross Country 
Friday  13 Assembly 2.00pm—Classes sharing work: 1H, 5E, 1/2RT 
   Presenters: Mollie, Aiden, Raphael and Lucy 
 
Wednesday 18 SCA Meeting 7.30pm in the Staff Room-Everyone Welcome 
Friday  27 Assembly 2.00pm—Classes sharing work: 3HB, 5R and PW 
   Presenters: Fletcher, Remy, Ronan and Nell 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Gourlay Street, West Hobart. 7000 

Ph: 6234 1030    Fax: 62313935 

Email: Lansdowne.crescent.primary@education.tas.gov.au 

 

SOCCER GIRLS NEEDED FOR GIRLS UNDER 12 SOCCER TEAM  

  

Training is on Wednesday from 4.00pm to 5.00pm on the school 

oval.  If you are interested in playing soccer you are welcome to just 

turn up.   Cheers and thanks Dave Jarvis 
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Dear Families, 

 

A few save the dates for this term! Pop these into your diaries. 

 School Cross Country: Monday 19th May from 11.45am onwards 

 The fabulous Lansdowne Quiz Night takes place Saturday May 31 – book 

your table now 

 Learn to Swim for grades 3 – 5 begins Monday June 2 for 2 weeks 

 Interschool Cross Country takes place Tuesday June 10 

 

As well, classes have got lots of out and abouts planned – look for notes in the 

newsletter reminding you of these events each week 

 

We are PROBLEM SOLVERS! 

This is our social skill for this term. As learners we need to be really effective 

problem solvers. This year we are explicitly teaching children the skills of problems 

solving in maths and we are now showing them the connection to using these skills 

in other areas of learning and also in real life – especially social situations.  The key 

strategies we are all learning are: CLARIFY (what is the problem), CHOOSE (the 

best strategy to solve it), USE (apply it), INTERPRET (did it seem right), and 

COMMUNICATE (explain what you did).  

 

Assemblies Term 2 

We have our first assembly for term 2 this Friday with students from Prep 

Tremayne, both grade 6s and also 1 Field/Langford sharing. We look forward to 

seeing you on Friday afternoon. The other assembly dates this term are May 30, 

June 13, and June 27. 

 

Welcome to Rowan Blake 

Rowan is a teaching student working with Larissa Bernes for 3 weeks this term. We 

will host quite a number of students teachers over the year and we wish all of them 

a great prac here and success in their future career. 



Canteen Fridays Only 

Today we include the Friday Lunch order form with the newsletter….the process for 

orders this term are: 
 

 Lunch order forms and paper bags are located in each child’s classroom 

 Children complete their order on the Lunch order form provided, place the 

correct money in the attached bag and place their order in the Box in their 

classroom  

 Orders need to be completed and placed in the classroom Lunch Box 

before 9:15am 

 Late orders will not be able to be processed. If children forget to order the 

school will assist by providing a sandwich 
 

Any further questions – call the school office. 
 

Just to let you know… 

Next week, I am going to be away from the school on a week’s leave. Ed Glover will be 

acting Principal during this time. I will see you all again in week 4. 
 

And a rabbit update – Coco Lily Pops, from Prep, has found anew home with the 

Reeves family – we thank them very much for taking on this new addition to their family. 
 

We look forward to seeing you all at assembly 
 

Cheerio 

Monique 

School Cross Country 
The annual school cross country event is to be held on Monday May 19 at LCPS. 

All children are encouraged to participate in what is a great way to show 

persistence, resilience and giving of your best. 
 

Programme: 
 

Prep – Grade 2   (times are approximate) 

11.45 am Grade 1:  Boys and Girls           800m 

12.00  Prep:  Boys and Girls  800m 

12.15 pm Grade 2:  Boys and Girls           1.4 km 

----------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Grades 3-6   (times are approximate) 

1.45 pm Grade 5 Boys and Girls  2.2 km 

2.00 pm Grade 3 Boys and Girls  1.6 km 

2.15 pm Grade 4 Boys and Girls  2.2 km 

2.30 pm Grade 6 Boys and Girls  2.8 km 

After our school event a squad will be chosen from students in Grades 3 – 6 to 

train for the SPSSA Division A Carnival to be held on Tuesday June 10. Their 

result in our event, plus their participation and efforts in training, will be used to 

finalise the team. 

WHERE A HIGH IQ SIMPLY ISN’T ENOUGH! 

That's right, this year’s quiz will challenge the whole person.  Any old 

egg knows who won the 1963 VFL Grand Final.  The 2014 LCPS Quiz 

Night will test the full package – artistic ability, cultural credentials and 

physical prowess.  
        HAVE YOU GOT WHAT IT TAKES? 
 

When:  Saturday 31 May 7:00pm, eyes down 7:20pm sharp 
 

Where:  GP Room 
 

How much:  $120 per table of up to eight people.   Pay per table at the off 

   ice. Cash or cheque payable to Lansdowne Crescent Primary  

   School SCA.  Not enough people to make up a table?  Put  

   your name down at the office and we'll help you make up a t 

   table. 
 

What else?  Wine, beer and soft drinks for sale on the night - BYO food  

   platter and a glass (or you can buy a glass on the night). 

SOCCER NEWS 

The undefeated under 6 Orange soccer team used their VIP secret weapon 

(Mrs Carter) to kick off the season last Saturday at the school oval. 

Thank you to all parents who are coaching and managing  our 25 soccer teams 

this year.   

Wolf Von Gehr 

The LCPS Quiz Night 
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